
 

ATTENTION LTC PROVIDERS:  Changes to the 148 PLI Adjustment Procedure 

Effective December 1, 2009, all 148 PLI Adjustment Forms may only be completed and submitted to 

Unisys for processing by a BHSF representative.  Providers may no longer complete and/or submit these 

forms for processing.  The 148 PLI Adjustment Form is being revised to reflect these changes, and forms 

may no longer be obtained through Unisys.  Providers should contact the recipient’s Parish Medicaid 

Office if they have information or concerns about patient liability.   


